
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

For the attention of 
Via email: 26 May 2021 

 

Dear  
 

Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) – Request for Information (Our ref: FOI572) 
 

I refer to your recent Freedom of Information request submitted to the Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner for Humberside on 14/05/2021, requesting details of the following: 

 

“all forms of qualitative and quantitative research you have undertaken (surveys, focus groups, depth 
interviews) that have focused on public or victim perceptions of policing generally or your force 
specifically, covering 2019 and 2020 calendar years.” 

 

You subsequently clarified in your email dated 24/05/2021 “I would like to request simply a list of what 
has been done regarding this” 

 

In response to your request, I can advise you that the following information is held by the Office of the 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside: 

 

 In November 2019 a structured survey was carried out for victims of crime on their experience of 
the Criminal Justice System. This was followed by qualitative research of a selected group which 
was carried out online. 

 Rural Policing Partnership survey was carried out between December 2020 and February 2021. The 
purpose was to enable rural communities to have a voice in local policing priorities. 

 Annual Precept Survey. Each year the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner consults with 
the public before raising the precept bill. This is an online survey. 

 
In addition to the above, unstructured engagement is carried out with the public almost daily by our Police 
and Crime Commissioner and our 4 Engagement Officers via community meetings, calls and 
correspondence. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 



 

 

Right of Review 
If you think that we have not supplied information in accordance with our Publication Scheme or under 
general rights of access then you have the right to ask for an internal review.  Any request for an internal 
review should be made within 40 days and addressed to: 

 

Data Protection Officer 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside The Lawns Harland Way Cottingham 
HU16 5SN 

 

E-mail: pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk 
 

We would aim to complete an internal review within 20 working days. 
 

If you are not content with the outcome of an internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the 
Information Commissioner for a decision. 
The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, 
Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 
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